Hello,

My name is Beck Hruby and | reside in District 34. | am a parent who has chosen to enroll my children in
Light of Christ Schools. | support HB1532 because it does not take away from any public-school funding.
In addition, non-public schools save the state over 150 million dollars each biennium. This will be the
little bit of help that certain families might need to allow them to choose the appropriate school for their
children's education. | urge you to vote in favor of HB1532. Thank you for your service and for your time.

Beck Hruby

Mandan, ND



